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Breaking News!!! 
 
In case you haven't heard, our Personnel Team has unanimously recommended 
Matthew Andrews to be our Worship / Teaching Pastor!  (If you need more details 
about that decision, please check for an email that was sent out on Sunday, July 31, 
2022 from Marcia Watkins,  That email is actually from the Personnel Team and 
contains the text and video of their recommendation). 
 
What does this mean for Ebenezer?  This is a bold move toward the future of our 
church and a solid investment in the next generation of ministry!!  Matthew has many 
talents that he will bring to this role, but the most important is not a talent at all...  Ed 
Self once said "one can learn all of the technique in the world.  One can develop talent 
in great ways.  But the true heart for ministry is a different story."  Matthew has that 
heart!  Our entire staff has seen this in the past few years, and especially since we 
have been leading in this Covid / post-Covid time.  
 
This young man is the right man for the job.  I believe with all of my heart that God has 
led us to Matthew and that he is an investment in the future of Ebenezer.  Please pray 
for him and for our church as we move forward!!! 
 
David 
 
                  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Newsletter                                                 August  2022 

Personnel Team Nominated Matthew Andrews 

for Worship/Teaching Pastor 

on Sunday, July 31st 
 

There will be a vote by ballot in two weeks on Sunday, August 14. We will vote at 9:00 AM that 

morning and will be able to announce results by the end of the service.  
 
During the next two weeks, we will give you two opportunities to come to an informal gathering to 

talk to Matthew or members of the Personnel Team. 

Sunday, August 7th, from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm or Wednesday, August 10, 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm in the 

Fellowship Hall. 
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EBC Kids!! 

Children’s Church will  

be back in person  

July 5th…more info to come 

A six week study beginning, Monday, March 9th at 

6:00 pm in the Mears House 

 

 

 

 

Ways to give your tithe 

  •   text to 73256 and enter 

      EBCSC 

  •   drop it by the church  

      office  

  •   drop it in the secure   

      church  mailbox 

  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 

 
 

Financial Report Through July 24, 2022 

 

Year to date needs………......$940,258.50 

Year to date receipt………….$808,020.79 

 
Come and visit the EBC Missions 
Counter in the Welcome Center.   
Keep updated with the  
information boards, handouts, 
and collection bins 
for items.   

 

EBC 

Missions 

Operation 

Christmas 

Child Items of 

the Month 

Notebooks, Crayons, & Chalk 

 
Special Called 

Business Meeting  

Sunday, August 28th 

in 9:15 am Worship 

to vote on Ministry Selection  

and Deacons. 

ALL Ministry Teams Meeting 

Sunday, September 11th 

6:00 pm 

in the Sanctuary 



 

 

 Mark Your Calendars for 

Events coming in the next 

Months……… 

 

Sunday, October 30th 

4:00 – 6:00 pm 

Wednesday Nights Start back with Suppers,  

Music & Missions, Youth, and Prayer Meeting 

Wednesday, September 7th 

Supper begins at 5:00 pm 
 

 
Christmas Musical 

Sunday, December 11th 

At 6:00 pm 

 Bring us a Christmas Concert 
December 18th at 6:00 pm 

in the Sanctuary 

 


